
INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT 
WITH HARKER HEIGHTS, TX 
              May 2, 2017 RS-17-048 



Background and Conclusion 

 The City of Killeen has a history of hosting Household Hazardous Waste 
(HHW) collection events going back more than a dozen years. 

 In the past, HHW events sponsored by the City of Killeen have been joint 
ventures with the City of Harker Heights. 

 This event will afford the residents of Killeen and Harker Heights the 
opportunity to dispose of hazardous products while protecting our common 
watershed (South Nolan Creek) and preserving our water resources for 
current and future generations. 

 Based on past events, the estimated cost of this event will be $35,000 with 
Harker Heights providing $5,000. 

 Funds have been budgeted for FY17 and are available in the Refuse 
Disposal Costs account (540-3470-439.50-40).  

 

 
 



Residents disposing of household hazardous waste at a prior City of 
Killeen event. 

 

 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection 



Recommendation 

 Staff recommends that City Council authorize the 
City Manager to execute an Interlocal Agreement 
between the Cities of Killeen and Harker Heights. 

 The agreement will be for a three year term with 
an estimated cost of $30,000 per year for the 
City of Killeen. 
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